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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

13/09/2019  15:21:012019/2375/P OBJ We are as the residents of Rosslyn Hill, Hampstead; against to planning permission of changing the old police 

station to a school. 

It would change Hampstead in a negative way. Roads would be busier, there will be a lot noise. Parking will be 

a problem. It will change Hampstead village¿s quite unique nature. Please do not let this permission go ahead 

please.
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